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To:

Mr. Chad Holmes

General Manager
Care Hire New York

New York, NY-45263

June 15, 2012

Dear Mr. Holmes,

I am writing in to inform you that I am officially resigning from my post of ‘Sr. Salesman’ in ‘Car Hire New York’.

I want to comply with the company’s rules regarding resignation and thus, I am serving a notice period of three weeks. So, I will be working till July 06, 2012.

Actually, now I want to shift to Los Angels and live with my family again. So, I am resigning from this company.
During my notice period, I will handle over the details of possible sales I am following up to my colleague Mr. Paul Hudson. 

Post my resignation; you can contact me through my email – T.runer12@gmail.com for any kind of information regarding official work.

I request you to inform me of any required paperwork regarding my resignation.

Wish you the very best in the future.

Sincerely Yours,
Terry Runner 
(Sr. Salesman)

Care Hire New York
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